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OFFICE OF THE MAYOR 

June 26, 2018 

Honorable Alan M. Arakawa 
Mayor, County of Maui 
200 South High Street 
Wailuku, Hawaii 96793 

For Transmittal to: 

Honorable Chair Stacy Crivello 
Housing, Human Services, 
and Transportation Committee 

Maui County Council 
200 South High Street 
Wailuku, Hawaii 96793 

Dear Chair Crivello: 

SUBJECT: FUNDING SOURCES FOR AFFORDABLE HOUSING PROJECTS 
(HHT-31) 

Thank you for your correspondence of June 18, 2018 related to the 2018 Hawaii State 
Legislature's funding appropriations into the rental housing revolving fund ("RHRF") and the 
dwelling unit revolving fund ("DURF") as referenced in House Bill 2748, House Draft 2, Senate 
Draft 2, Conference Draft 1 ("HB 2748"). 

We are happy to respond to your request; however, the Department respectfully requests 
an extension until Monday, July 16, 2018. 

Thank you for your understanding regarding this matter. 

Sincerely, 

J N SHISHIDO 
cting Director of Housing and Human Concerns 

TO SUPPORT AND EMPOWER OUR COMMUNITY TO REACH ITS FULLEST POTENTIAL 
FOR PERSONAL WELL-BEING AND SELF-RELIANCE 


